
Newsletter

Message from the Headteacher
Dear parents and carers

It was a pleasure to see so many families at 
our Y11 Progress Evening last night. These 
evenings are an opportunity for families to 
meet their child’s teachers and discuss their 
progress. Y11 is obviously a critical year and it 
is important that families and school work 
together to support students to be successful. 

Y11 students have been working incredibly 
hard this week as part of their Food 
qualifications and have undertaken their 
practical mock. Their brief was to prepare and 
cook a meal for a child and one adult which 
would be served in a café. This was linked to a 
coastal town, using seasonal ingredients. One 
dedicated parent got up extra early to provide 
a whole fresh cod which their child then used 
to create a fantastic dish. All students showed 
great skill and creativity and were very proud 
of their achievements. They get to do it all 
again in March for the real practical exam. I’m 
sure this has been good preparation for them. 

Students in Y9 will soon be thinking about their 
choices for subjects to study in Key Stage 4. 
As a date for your diary, the Year 9 Pathways 
Evening will be on Thursday 6th February -
please do look out for further information. 
Students in Year 11 may well remember 
selecting their options back in Y9 and they are 
now at the point of selecting further options as

they prepare for Post 16. Whilst some students 
may wish to pursue an apprenticeship or 
employment, a large number do choose to stay 
on in further education. We are delighted with 
the applications we have received already for 
Meadow Park Business and Innovation Sixth 
Form Centre; with a number of external 
applicants from other schools in the city. If you 
have any questions regarding Sixth Form, 
please do contact Ms Yates, Head of Sixth 
Form / Stellae House who will be happy to 
discuss. If your child is undecided, please do 
encourage them to speak to Ms Yates or their 
Tutor who will be able to share any information 
and talk through the application process. 

Thank you for your support with attendance, 4 
of our year groups have seen a significant 
improvement in attendance which is really 
pleasing. Please continue to support your child 
to be in school as missed days impacts on 
missed learning; and it is particularly vital that 
Y10 and Y11 students attend school each day. 
If you have any concerns regarding 
attendance or supporting your child to be in 
school, please do speak with your child’s Tutor 
or the House team. 

I wish you a lovely weekend.

Mrs Pettman

Headteacher
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Head of House Awards
The Head of House Awards were 

awarded to:

Adetoun

Kendall

Bansuri

Maryum



News from the Library!

Chillout Monday:

Chess Club

Mrs Dearden's Book Club (F17)

After school on Monday:

Dungeons & Dragons

Rowdy Tuesday:

Movie Plotz

Geeky Wednesday:

Logic Puzzles

Sporty Thursday:

Tac-Tics

Creative Friday:

Poetry Workshop

We hope there’s something to suit you – but if not, please come and let us know: we’re 
always on the lookout for new ideas!

Happy reading!

Mr Spencer and Mrs Dearden

Librarians



Fundraising

Help us get 2025 off to a great start for Finham Park Multi Academy 
Trust by signing up to support us for FREE on #easyfundraising. You can 
raise donations whenever you shop online with over 8,000 retailers 
including John Lewis & Partners, eBay, Argos, M&S and more. Plus, 
once you've raised your first £5, easyfundraising will double it! Please, 
sign up today - it will make a BIG difference to us this year: 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/finham-park-multi-
academy-trust/

Thinking about a 2025 holiday? TUI, Booking.com, Haven Holidays, 
Expedia, loveholidays & 1,000s more work with easyfundraising so 
Finham Park Multi Academy Trust can receive a free donation when 
you book! On average, we could get a £30 donation from a trip you are 
booking anyway! For a limited time only, if you take part in their travel 
poll, we could also WIN a £1,000 donation. To find out more, visit: 
Destination donation: Win £1000 for Finham Park MAT

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/finham-park-multi-academy-trust/
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/travel-hub?utm_campaign=pmc&utm_source=facebook&utm_medium=social&utm_content=travel-fb1


House Rewards Trip to HADO Arena, Coventry

On Wednesday 15 January 2025, a group of Y7 and 8’s went to HADO Arena on Torrington 
Avenue to take part in a virtual dodgeball tournament!

Some words from the students about our experience, “it was exhilarating, flabbergasting and 
blood pumping!” “It was thrilling and competitive” “we had so much fun, such a cool 
experience” “we want to go again!” it’s fair to say we had a great time.

The results came in, and although it was very close, Meadow Park finished 3rd and 4th 
overall!

Well done!

Miss Burbidge

Deputy Head of Sol House











Safeguarding –

What Parents and Carers Need to know about TikTok / 
Considerations on Mobile Phones:

Stay Safe!






